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Upcoming dates:
Fundraiser: November 13-17th
Choir Concert: November 16th

No School: November 22-24th
Band Concert: December 5th

        6th Grade @ 5:30pm, 7th Grade @ 6:30pm, 8th Grade @ 7:30pm

Orchestra Concert: December 7th
        7:00pm for all grades

        6th Grade @ 5:30pm,  7th Grade @ 6:30pm,  8th Grade @ 7:30pm

 Activities / Athletics
Wrestling begins on 

Tuesday, November 28th. 
You can register on the OGM website 

under Activities and Athletics. If needed,
Pond Clinic offers physicals Monday and

Wednesday 2pm-6pm.

Fundraiser Kickoff
We are very excited to announce

our upcoming fundraiser! 
Stay tuned for more information to
come this Friday, November 10th.
Your student will be attending a
pep fest on Friday to get them

excited about the fundraiser and
all that it does to make OGM a
great place to learn and grow.

Thanks for your continued support
of OGMS!

Canvas Parent
Please view this helpful video 

on how to use Canvas Parent to check on
your grades and homework. This resource is
also helpful for Bloomington Schools Parent

Accounts. 

Student Drop Off & Pick Up
The doors for school open at 

7:30am each morning. 
Please do not drop your student off before

this. We do not want students left
unsupervised. After school, students should
be picked up by 2:45pm or attend Fusion
to be supervised until they can be picked

up. Fusion runs Monday - Thursday. 

https://www.bloomington.k12.mn.us/ogms/activities-athletics
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9UDvr54L4fk
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fHXuUIXnGiPF-GP5hhw64I9ia5dY1NiT/view


Have any extra coats lying around? Our district is hosting a coat drive from 
November 6-30th, 2023. 

Oak Grove Middle School has a box outside the Main Office and will be collecting
donations of winter coats, boots, hats and gloves. 

1300 West 106th Street 
Bloomington, MN 55431

Health Office

District Wide Coat Drive:

@Oak Grove 
Middle School

@OGMS 
Husky

Office of Learning
Supports

Learning Supports is hosting a
speaking event for families around

middle school students and  
executive functioning skills. 

It will be hosted at Vally View
Middle School on November 13th

and live interpretation via headsets
will be available.  

Please click this link for more
information. 

Attendance
The middle school staff and administration believe that in order for students to
achieve their best, near-perfect attendance is essential. Missing a part of all of
a school day makes it difficult for students to stay on top of assignments to be

successful. 

If your child will be absent or if your child must leave during the day please
call the school’s attendance line and leave a message at
 952-681-6602 or email at ogmattendance@isd271.org.

(please be sure to provide your student’s first & last name, grade, and reason)

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bcVO8pI4fAl91hFCmKY_atce0qkClHuf/view

